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First name: Ann

Last name: Debolt

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear Forest Supervisor: 

 

I am writing today to urge you to select the non-motorized alternative for the Rapid River Travel Management

Project.  Bringing motorcycles back into Rapid River after 10 years will degrade the single most significant non-

wilderness non-motorized recreation opportunity available on the New Meadows, Council, Weiser, and McCall

Ranger Districts.

 

Please keep this area closed to mechanized and motorized vehicles, for the sake of resource protection, if

nothing else. I appreciate the opportunity to comment.

 

Sincerely, Ann DeBolt  

 


